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Support for children of keyworkers 

 
The definitions of key workers agreed with local authorities previously 
during the pandemic will continue to apply. The need for local flexibility to 
suit local circumstances is acknowledged. The definition of key workers 
sets out that: 
 
There should be a particular focus on key workers in posts which ensure 
that essential services can be delivered and cover tasks within the local 
community which support the vulnerable and aid community 
resilience. This may be slightly different in each community to allow the 
country to address local priorities. Whilst decisions will be taken at the local 
level, we would expect this to include consideration of: 
 
• Category 1 – Health and Care workers directly supporting COVID-19 

response, and associated staff; Health and Care workers supporting life 
threatening emergency work, as well as critical primary and community 
care provision; Energy suppliers (small numbers identified as top priority 
already); staff providing childcare/learning for other category 1 staff. 
 

• Category 2 – All other Health and Care workers, and wider public sector 
workers providing emergency/critical welfare services (for example: fire, 
police, prisons, social workers), as well as those supporting our Critical 
National Infrastructure, without whom serious damage to the welfare of 
the people of Scotland could be caused. 

 
• Category 3 – All workers (private, public or third sector) without whom 

there could be a significant impact on Scotland (but where the response 
to COVID-19, or the ability to perform essential tasks to keep the country 
running, would not be severely compromised). 

 

 
For the avoidance of doubt, during these phased reopening arrangements 
we would expect that all school staff and staff providing daycare of 
children’s services, including early learning and childcare, who are required 
to attend their work in person would qualify as category 1 or 2 key workers. 
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